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COUNTY OF El DORADO 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 
MEMORANDUM 

July 19, 2017 

interested Agencies 

Mel Pabalinas, Senior Planner?--_ 

Extension of 46-day Public Review Period of 
Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR} for El Dorado Hills Apartments 
File Nos. A 16-0001, SP86-0002-R-3, Z16-0004, PD94-0004-R3 

The DEIR for the above referenced project is currently subject to a 46-day public review period 
due to end on Monday, August 14, 2017. In response to public request and consistent with 
CEQA, the department has extended the review period for an additional 15 days (total of 61 
days of review period) with a revised end date of Wednesday, August 30, 2017. 

Should you have any questions, I can be reached at 530-621-5363 or email at 
Rommel. Pabalinas@edcoov.us. 
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